Ogema Township
Public Hearing on a Interim Use Permit
June 4™ 2021

The Ogema Township Planning Commission held a Public Hearing on Friday, June 4™, 2021 at 7:00
p.m. at the Ogema Town Hall for Patrick amd Mary Kester’s Interim Use Permit. The following were
present: Zoning Administrator, Robert Brewster, Planning Commission members, Carol King and
James Klatt, and Clerk, Robert Sunstrom. Also present were Patrick Kester, Mary Kester, Nicolas
Kester, John Honsa and Anne Haas.

Zoning Administrator, called the hearing to order. (Meeting to be tape recorded.)

Zoning Administrator, will oversee the hearing.

Zoning Administrator, read the Public Hearing Notice published in Hinckley News. Same notice went
on posted notice at town hall and sent to 17 residents within a quarter mile with 7 duplicate letters, so
12 total.

Zoning Administrator, gave an overview of the Public Hearing.

Zoning Admistrator, read the meeting rules for which the public shall follow.

Zoning Administrator, read letter of written testimony by Kurt Kiffmeyer, stating there isn’t any
objection to manufacturing of dock systems with noise or traffic. Supports Custom Portable docks.

Zoning Administrator, opened the Public Comment Portion of Hearing.

John Honsa, residing at 44683 Tamarack River Road, basically said the same and he supports local
residents wanting to bring job growth to township.

Planning Commission and Applicants discussed and asked questions to each other regarding issues
concerning this permit.

Zoning Administrator, closed the Public Comment Portion of Hearing.

Planning Commission continued on with the “Finding of Facts” and “Conditions of Operations”.
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